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Pacer Stacktrain Announcement 
 
To all Customers: 
 
The following is a notice from the Canadian National Railroad effective May 1, 2001. 
 
Please advise all appropriate personnel, customers and drayage carriers of this 
announcement.  If you have any questions, please contact your local Pacer Stacktrain 
representative. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
  
 
Gate Configuration Changes Effective May 1, 2001 at CN's Harvey, IL 
(Chicago) Intermodal Terminal 
 
Effective May 1, 2001, CN will be merging our separate terminals at 
Harvey, IL (currently known as "Moyers" on the former IC and "Gateway" 
on the CN). The new joint facility will be referred to as "Moyers Intermodal 
Terminal (MIT)." 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
At the same time, we will be changing traffic patterns for the terminal. 
Drivers will now be required to enter MIT at 15840 West Avenue (formerly 
"Gateway") and depart at 16800 Center Street (formerly"Moyers").  All 
drivers must stop at the gate upon entrance and check-in as well as stop at 
the gate upon exit and check-out.  This will include drivers exiting with 
empty chassis or "bob-tails." 
 
Please direct any questions to the intermodal terminal staff at the following 
phone numbers:  (708) 957-6590 or (708) 957-6552. 
 
************************************************************************
***** Best Regards, 
CN International Markets CSC/WPG 
 
 


